
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Mrs. Heiting’s Classroom Newsletter  

Another week is upon us and we are as 
busy as ever! 
 
The preschool students are busy 
practicing songs with Mrs. Varvel each 
day.  We are so excited to share them 
with all of you at our Christmas Open 
House! 
 
Thank you for making sure your children 
are appropriately dressed for the 
weather!  While it has been 
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unseasonably warm, there are many 
mornings that it is uncomfortable and 
hats and gloves are necessary!  Please 
LABEL coats, hats, gloves, and 
sweatshirts!  Many of the children have 
the same or similar clothing and 
oftentimes it is difficult figuring out what 
belongs to each child.  Thank you! 
 
Looking forward to another great week! 
Mrs. Heiting 

Kyli.heiting@panesu.org 

Social Skills 

Scholastic Book Order 

As you know, we have a very active 

classroom with all of our little friends!  
One of the major things we are 

working on is “Using our words.”  
When children are in conflict or 

disagreement over something, I 

encourage them to “use their words.”  
Rather than physically expressing 

themselves or yelling or crying the 
students in our class are making 

improvements when I use the phrase 
“Please use your words.”  I encourage 

you to use this language at home as 
well!  Many times a solution is 

achieves sooner and with a lot less 
conflict when we just communicate! 
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Last week you should have received a 

Scholastic Book Order form.  Please return 

by tomorrow (Tuesday, December 11th) with 

a check made out to Scholastic if you 

choose to order books for your child!  It’s a 

great way to encourage literacy and books 

make great Christmas gifts and stocking 
stuffers!  

Preschool Christmas Open House 
 

Please mark your calendars for our 
Preschool Christmas Open House on 
December 17th at 6:00pm!  Parents, 
Siblings, Grandparents and family 
members are invited!  Please aske 
Mrs. Heiting if you have any 

questions.   

 

                                   
 
Our theme this week is: “J” is for Jets.  We will 
focus on the letter “J” as well as different forms 
of transportation! 


